
DEP Communication 
Rockhill Quarry 2055 North Rockhill Road 

6/21/2021 Email: 
 

Hello,       
 
You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 
because you have expressed interest in the Rock Hill Quarry in East Rockhill Township, Bucks 
County.       
 
As of June 21, 2021, mining and related activities remain under a cessation order.       
 
Since the last community update sent on April 13, 2021:       

• On Tuesday, June 22 and Wednesday, June 23, Hanson will be on site to collect soil, water, 
and air samples. A speed restriction of 15 MPH will be followed and only hand tools will be 
utilized. DEP will be on site to monitor this work. 

• On June 14, 2021, Hanson sent DEP a request to extend the deadline to provide additional 
information and clarification in response to DEP’s April 14, 2021 technical deficiency letter. 
Hanson requested this deadline be extended to October 29, 2021 from July 6, 2021. In a letter 
of June 21, 2021, DEP did not grant an extension to respond to items 1 through 10.d. 
However, an extension was granted to respond to items 10.e through 12. 

 
Copies of the above mentioned letters have been uploaded to the project webpage: 
www.dep.pa.gov/rockhillquarry.  
 
If you did not receive this email directly and you would like to be added to the mailing list, please 
contact RA-EPmining@pa.gov to be added.     
 
Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s oversight of the Rock Hill Quarry.  

Sincerely,   

John J. Stefanko  

John J. Stefanko | Deputy Secretary  
Active and Abandoned Mine Operations  
Department of Environmental Protection  
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